
Year 7 Adventure at Llangrannog
Last weekend, 50 of our Year 7 learners embarked on an unforgettable trip to Llangrannog. Over
the course of the weekend, they threw themselves into an exciting range of activities including
high ropes, tobogganing, dry slope skiing, low ropes, climbing the tower wall, the bag jump, go-
karting, and quad biking.
One of the highlights was our evening trip to the beach – the learners enjoyed it so much that we
went back for a second visit! Throughout the weekend, our learners challenged themselves,
supported one another, and created memories that will last a lifetime.
A huge well done to everyone who took part – your behaviour was outstanding, and we as staff
were incredibly proud to accompany you. Thank you for making it such a fantastic experience!
here are few photos but please watch the video of the weekend here on the link below - what a
truly wonderful experience they had. A massive thank you again to Miss James for organising and
all the staff who accompanied the learners. 

Dear Parents and Carers,
Here’s this week’s update!

Efforts to High Things

Headteacher’s Update

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 16 May 2025

WATCH MEWATCH ME     
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cp6xYr4dEDs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cp6xYr4dEDs


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes,

                                                                                         
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                   Headteacher

‘

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 23 May - Year 7 full Progress and Wellbeing report sent home
Friday 23 May - Last day of half term 
Monday 2 June - Return to school (Week 1)

Efforts to High Things

Summer Showcase
After the success of our night at the musicals our summer
showcase will take place on Wednesday 2 July - come
and see the amazing talent we have!

I wanted to express my thanks to our community who have supported
the school, our staff and learners during what has been a difficult week.
We continue to ensure ‘business as usual’ here focusing on ensuring our
learners are happy, safe and successful.

Year 7 Girls Football
Our year 7 Girls football tam are at
a tournament at Bassaleg school
today. They are doing really well,
Here are the scores so far:
won 1, drawn 3 and lost 2. 
I will update you on the afternoon
scores next week.

Exam support
This can be a really difficult time for parents and carers in supporting
your children manage their exam stress. 
Here are some links with advice on how best to do this. If you are
concerned let us know and we can support too.
Young minds 
BBC - Exams stress, how can parents help?

Visitor Policy
We have a new visitor policy that was ratified by the Governing Body
this week. This is so that everyone is clear on our expectations for
visitors at the school to ensure everyone is treated with respect.
Please take time to read it on the link below
Visitor policy - click here

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/exam-time/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/exam-time/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mxr0q-O6F7eRe_qj-kGYsUebKfQi9Ggx/view?usp=sharing

